
Your response 

Question Your response 

Do you agree with our proposal to take steps 
to mitigate risks related to EMF and be in a 
position to hold licensees, installers and users 
to account if issues are identified? Please 
explain the reasons for your response. 

No 
Such proposals should only apply to Fixed 

(Base Station) installations. Mobile including 

marine mobile installations and those of  

holders of Amateur  Radio FULL licenses should 

be exempt. 

 

Do you agree with our proposal (a) to include 
a condition in spectrum authorisations 
requiring compliance with the basic 
restrictions for general public exposure 
identified in the ICNIRP Guidelines; and (b) 
that this condition should apply to equipment 
operating at powers greater than 10 Watts? 
 
 

No.  

The power level of 10 Watts is far too low, 

especially where exposure is relatively brief. 

There is little, rather than anecdotal evidence 

to indicate any risk to human health at power 

levels below 100W and a separation of greater 

than 1 metre, for frequencies below 450MHz. 

 

 

Do you agree with our proposed guidance on 
EMF compliance and enforcement? Please 
explain the reasons for your response. 
 
 

No.  

This should only apply to  manufacturers, 

importers and installers of base station 

equipment operating at frequencies over 450 

MHz. 

 

 

 


